
 
 

Bradley Kim started his career with Los Angeles County in 2016 when he 
was selected to participate in the Management Intern program. Due to his passion 
for animals, Brad chose to spend his second year as an intern with the Department 
of Animal Care and Control and - as the saying goes - the rest is history.  

 
Brad permanently joined DACC as the Grants Administrator, applying for 

grants and overseeing grant funds distributed throughout the seven care centers. 
During this time, he also became part of the Contracts Division team and helped 
garner new relationships with contract cities. He looks forward to further 
strengthening these relationships as the Contracts and Grants Division (CGD) 
Manager. Brad now serves as the manager of DACC’s Contracts, Grants, and 
Analytics Division. 

 
Brad’s "paw-sion" for animals continues at home, too, where he and his wife 

frequently foster DACC's unweaned kittens. In his spare time, he enjoys playing 
with his DACC alumni dogs Hercules and Wish, painting, cooking, and cuddling his 
DACC foster fail kitties while watching the Miami Dolphins with his son. 


